
 

November 2, 2016 
 
 
 
Colorado Oil and Gas Conservation Commission 
Attn:  Director – Matt Lepore 
1120 Lincoln Street, Suite 801 
Denver, CO  80203 
 
Re: Colorado Parks and Wildlife – Onsite 
 Wells Permitted on Greenleaf Environmental Owned Surface 
 
To whom it may concern: 
 
The Colorado Oil and Gas Conservation Commission (COGCC) has specific guidelines 
and procedures regarding onsites and consultations prior to permit approvals.  It is my 
understanding that Greenleaf Environmental Services, as the surface owner, has the 
right to waive or disallow the Colorado Parks and Wildlife (CPW) to be involved during 
the onsite process or to place and Conditions of Approval (COA) or BMP’s on the 
applicant’s permit. 
 
It is my desire to waive and/or not allow the CPW to conduct an onsite or place 
COA’s/BMP’s on well sites located on my surface property.  Your understanding in this 
matter is greatly appreciated. 
 
Very Truly Yours, 
 
 
 
Jake McNair 
Greenleaf Environmental Services 
PO Box 1803 
Grand Junction, CO  81502 
 


